
MANOR/CASTLE WARDS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
 

TUESDAY 17th of April 2018 
 

GRIANAN Centre at 7:30pm 
 
 

1. Present 
Roddy Nicolson (Chair), Eric Anderson (Vice Chair), Dolene Smith 
(Treasurer/Secretary), Gordon Murray (Councillor) 
  
In Attendance:  Joan Morrison, M.Macleod, Phemie Ferguson 
 
2. Apologies: Chris Kelso, Katie M Maciver, Iain Hamilton 
 
Welcome:    The Chair welcomed all present. 
 
3. Minutes of Previous Meetings: The Minutes were unanimously approved. 
 
4. Matters Arising 
Assaye Place 
Concerns were raised again regarding the speed of cars that turn into Assaye Place. 
Gordon emphasised he has again passed on concerns of residents. Different methods 
were discussed as to how to get more signs up to reduce the speed for that specific built 
up area. 
 
5. Councillors Forum 
Councillor Gordon Murray informed of upcoming meetings in the Council chamber.  
 
 
6. Update on finances 
The amount remains the same as last month. 
 
7. A.O.C.B. 
Several ideas for community events were brought forward. Due to this meeting having a 
smaller attendance the group agreed we should try to be more innovative. Joan Morrison 
suggested ways of encouraging people of all ages to participate in the Manor & Castle 
Ward. 
 
 
8. Date of Next Meeting 
Tuesday 15th of May at 7:30pm.  


